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Press release 

 

A track inspection of the Champ de Mars was completed at 8.30 a.m. today by the Racing 

Stewards of the Horse Racing Division. 

 

The decision has been taken by the Racing Stewards to cancel Race Meeting 41, which was 

rescheduled for Sunday 3 December 2023, for safety reasons, due to underfoot conditions of the 

track being rendered non conductive for racing, with an average penetrometer reading of 4.0. 

 

Sunday 3 December 2023 

mailto:info@hrd.intnet.mu

